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Climbing Mount Snowdon to raise money 
in memory of a loved one. 
A group of 28 of us climbed Mount 
Snowdon, 1085 meters high, in Wales. We 
raised over £4,100 which will be 
distributed to different Mental Health 
Awareness charities.  The total climb up 
took nearly 4 and a half hours via the 
Miners Track and 4 hours coming back 
down Llamberis path! 

Donating hair to The Little Princess Trust 
to help courageous children that are very 
poorly. 
Everyone has always said how beautiful 
and long my hair is so I decided to donate 
it. The donated hair can be made into a 
wig for a little prince or princess to make 
them happy and put a smile on their face. 
Lollies were sold on the playground to 
raise further funds. 

 

Resilience and Resourcefulness – two of our wonderful pupils have gone above and 
beyond to raise money for charities. We are super proud of them. Their achievements 

were shared in our celebration assembly. 
 
Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance in the last week of Summer 1 was Year 5 with an 

amazing 96.7%! Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in our 

celebration assembly.  

National Finalists: Our Eco Ambassadors entered a competition for young tree champions to speak 

up for trees. We are pleased to announce that 5 of our pupils are national finalists! Many 

congratulations to Aman, Alby, Grace, Neha and Daisy! 



                  Headteacher Updates   
Friday 7th June 

 

DT Exhibition: Please come and visit our DT Exhibition on Wednesday 12th of June in our school hall- 

3:30-4:30. The children are looking forward to showcasing their DT projects including their writing 

and final products. They will talk you through the design process, review and final outcomes. 

Eid Celebration Lunch- On Wednesday 19th June our catering team will put on a special themed 

lunch to celebrate Eid. A flier has been emailed out with further details. 

Open Classrooms: On Friday 21st of June 3:30 – 4pm - we welcome you to visit your child’s class to 

have a look through their curriculum books. This will be a good opportunity for you to see their work 

outcomes and discuss their learning journey with them. 

Diversity Calendar: 

This month we celebrate Pride Month. Pride Month is a month-long celebration that recognizes the 

LGBTQ+ community and their contributions to society. It is a time to acknowledge the challenges 

faced by this community and to stand in solidarity with their fight for equality, acceptance, and 

human rights. Pride Month is a joyful and colourful display of love, unity, and resilience, with events 

and activities that promote inclusivity. 

To all our families and friends who are celebrating next weekend, we would like to wish you a Happy 

Eid - Eid Mubarak! 

    

     

 

 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 


